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Thursday 22nd September 2022 
 

 
Dear Parents/carers 

 
We are delighted to invite Grandparents to come to our first  

Shared Lesson on Monday 3rd October at 2pm. 
 

As part of our topic, we are exploring things that we like to do and play with, and how these differ or are 
the same from things that people did in the past. We would love to have a games afternoon with 
Grandparents, where they are welcome to bring in any games or photographs from their childhood. We 
will be spending some time playing games together and talking about experiences.    
 
The shared lesson will take place in your child’s classroom so please come to the door where you 
usually drop them off for 2pm. We regret that we cannot accommodate siblings. We will be taking 
photographs of the shared lesson and uploading onto Google Classroom so you will all be able to see 
the exciting things we do. If your child’s grandparent is not able to attend, then please could you upload 
a comment or picture onto Evidence Me so they can still share this with the class. All children will be 
collected at the normal time of 3pm.  
 
If you require any further information or clarification regarding this trip, please do not hesitate to contact 
us. Thank you for your continued support and co-operation. 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Mrs Kelly Guntrip and Mrs Ashley Pile, 
Reception Teachers. 
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